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Current Project

In the period between January 2017 to March 2018 the project aims 

have been met in the following ways:

• To bring the old and new communities of Dunton Green together.

• The project has been successful in achieving over 1240 attendances 

in its activities. Residents from all areas within Dunton Green, 

including Ryewood, have attended.

• The activities and sessions provided. Projects have been developed 

to ensure that there is something for everyone, whether you work 

full time, are retired, are unemployed or still at school. Thus 

enabling the community to come together at a time that is 

convenient to them. 

• All projects are promoted across the entire parish by a variety of 

means including posters, via newsletters, flyer delivery to every 

household, face to face and via social media.
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Activities that have taken Place
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Feedback from community

• “Learning new skills, community spirit and using local facilities 

with my kids”

Feedback from Easy Netball participant when asked what they enjoy 

most about the sessions.

• “It was very well organised, a lots of fun and easy way learn to 

cook. Children loved it.”

• “It gave them confidence to try the new things, meet new people 

and experience different activities.” 

Feedback from parents of participants on February Half-Term 

activities.
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Feedback from community

• “I have lived here for more than 40 years and there is more in 

Dunton Green than ever before” 

Dunton Green resident commenting on the project as a whole.

• “My daughter loves all aspects of these sessions, the variety and 

music. It has increased her confidence.” 

Feedback from parent regarding Street Dance Class.

• “Meeting other people from the village (especially as I am new to 

the area)”

Feedback from Easy Netball participant when asked what they enjoy 

most about the sessions.
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Future 

• A consultation involving a series of events took place to 

ensure the whole community have the ability to take 

part. 

• Following the consultation the results would be 

evaluated and new targets produced.

• Key to all new projects and activities will be the need 

for sustainability beyond March 2020. 

• The Community Development Officers will use 

innovative methods to ensure projects continue and 

will work closely with partner agencies, organisations, 

businesses and individuals to achieve this.
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